
 INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Itawamba County School Board will receive sealed bids in the Office of the 

Superintendent of Education, Itawamba County School District, 605 South Cummings St., 

Fulton, MS 38843 until 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, March 29, 2022 for the removal of existing air 

conditioners and related equipment and for the installation of new air conditioners, new gas 

furnaces, and new ionizers for each air conditioner system (collectively referred to as “AC 

Equipment”). 

 

Specifications are on file in the Office of the Superintendent of Education, Itawamba 

County School District and may be obtained by telephone at 662-862-2159 or in writing at 605 

South Cummings St., Fulton, MS 38843. 

 

The Board reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids and to waive any formalities.  

 

 Clara Brown, Chairman  

Itawamba County Board of Education 

 

March 2, 2022 

March 9, 2022 


